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Our Family Learning group visited a 
book shop in the centre of town where 

they read stories and met Santa! 

Year 2 took part in their Class Mass at Sacred 
Heart & St. John Bosco Church on  

Sunday 25th November. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We held our Christmas Mini Market on Thursday 29th November.  We had 
lots of different stalls including Christmas ornaments, Cakes and Biscuits, Top 
Secret Gifts, various tombola’s and, of course, a special appearance by Santa! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sacred Heart and St. John Bosco 
Chiswick Road 
Hylton Castle Estate 
Sunderland 
SR5 3PY 
sunderland.sacredheartstjohn@rcdhn.org.uk 

 

Breakfast Club finishes on Friday 7th December. 

Tuesday 11th December Nativity—Years 4, 5 and 6 (9.30am) 

Wednesday 12th December Nativity—Years 1, 2 and 3 (9.30am) 

Thursday 13th December Nativity—Nursery and Reception (9.45am)  

Afternoon Nursery children to come to school for 8.45-11.45am instead of afternoon session 

Friday 14th December Christmas Party—Nursery and Reception 

Morning Nursery children to come to school for 1.00-3.15pm instead of morning session 

Monday 17th December Christmas Party—Years 1, 2 and 3 

Wednesday 19th December Christmas Party—Years 4, 5 and 6 

Thursday 20th December Christmas Mass—10am 

Afternoon Nursery children to come to school for 8.45-11.45am instead of afternoon session 

 

School closes at 3pm on Friday 21st December for the Christmas holiday. 

School reopens on Tuesday 8th January 2019. 

Breakfast Club restarts on Monday 14th January 2019. 

After School Clubs resume on Monday 14th January 2019 

We would like to take this opportunity to  

thank you all for your wonderful support this term  

and to wish you all a very Merry Christmas  

and a happy and peaceful New Year. 


